ANN ARBOR CITY NOTICE

ORDINANCE NO. ORD-09-34
CHAPTER 18 EMPLOYEES RETIREMENT SYSTEM
IMPLEMENT A “PICK-UP” PROVISION FOR NON-UNION EMPLOYEES

Section 7.4 of the Ann Arbor City Charter authorizes the publication by summary of ordinances over 500 words in length.

The following is a summary of Ordinance No. ORD-09-34:

Ordinance No. ORD-09-34 amends Section 1:552(14) and 1:572(b) of the City Code to implement for non-union employees a “pick-up” provision allowed under Section 414(h) of the Internal Revenue Code.  Currently non-union employee member contributions to the Employee Retirement System are made on a post-tax basis.  Under the “pick-up” provision, effective the first pay period in January 2010, non-union employee member contributions will be made on a pre-tax basis.  

The ordinance will take effect on the tenth day following legal publication.
 
The complete text of this ordinance is available for inspection at the City Clerk’s Office on the 2nd floor of the Guy C. Larcom Municipal Building, 100 N. Fifth Ave., Ann Arbor.

I hereby certify that the foregoing ordinance, published here in summary form, was adopted by the Council of the City of Ann Arbor, Michigan, at its regular session of December 21, 2009.

Jacqueline Beaudry, City Clerk
John Hieftje, Mayor
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